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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On Friday 14 October the History Department will be taking all Year 8 Students to St Mary’s 
Church in Hitchin Town Centre to see a play called Child of the Divide by Sudha Bhuchar.  The 
play is based on the partition of India following its independence and the experience of a child 
whose life is relived in the play. 
 
We will be leaving school at 1.00pm and walking to the Church and will be back at school by 
3.30pm at the latest to allow pupils to go home in the usual way.  There is no cost involved in this 
trip. 
 
If for some reason you do not wish your son to take part in this trip, would you kindly complete and 
return the attached slip to me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr M Philippou 
Head of History 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Return to Mr Philippou - Visit to St Mary’s Church Friday 14 October 
 
I do not wish my son to take part in the visit to St Mary’s Church to see the play Child of the 
Divide 
 
 
Pupils Name: ………………………………….…….  Form: ………….……. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………… Date: …………………………… 



 
 

 


